
Hi my name is Steve Brown,
Please support HB5018!

As a agent of one of the top producing stores for the state of Oregon, store 1198 Salem Battlecreek, and a successful retailer for 45 
years, the time is NOW to protect Oregon’s revenue for the future. Agents continue to work under a 30+ year old compensation 
contract, our fixed and legislative mandates  continue to rise and our margins are eroding at a alarming rate. I chose 16 years ago to 
invest MY money hoping for a good return and retirement! The time is now to protect the State’s investment in Agents and the 
revenue it brings to the State of Oregon. 
Sincerely 
Steve Brown
Agent 1198 Salem Battlecreek


